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PORT OF GLASGOW

23rd May, 1932.

Dear 8irs,

Hessrs. John Lewis & Sons' Yard No.127

3
i
t

1 have to acknowledge the receipt of

sy

Mr. Richardson's letter of the 2lst instant in regard to

the =zbove vessel and in reply thereto have to inform you

o

hat the Builders' proposal regarding the alternative
stiffening of the non-watertight bulkhead No.27 will be
1 approved.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Loenl Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ABERDEEN,
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